
UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 
Week 7: Monday June 4th- Foundation Day Long Weekend. 
Week 7: Tuesday June 5th- Bush Trip to the Elvire River– all welcome, but 
please drive yourselves.  
Week 8: Wednesday June 13th- 9.30am St Mary’s Broome Principal and stu-
dents visiting to talk about Catholic Secondary Education in Broome. Parents are 
encouraged to attend. 
Week 9: Thursday June 21st– School Photos Day 
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The Principal of St Mary’s College in Broome, Mr Michael Pepper, 
will be visiting Warlawurru School on Wednesday June 13th at 
9.30am. His visit will be to let students and parents know about the 
secondary education opportunities that exist at St Mary’s Catholic 
College. Many parents are interested in a Catholic Education for 
their children after they leave Warlawurru. Broome is a real option. 
Parents of children in Year 5 and over, and other interested parents, are warmly invited. 

You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 
Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

Dear Parents and Families,  
Miss Crissie will be away for some time and  
there are some minor changes to the bus times. 
Children on the Mardiwah Loop run are being 
picked up later each morning, and some chil-
dren will be dropped off at home a little later 
than usual. All children will be picked up in 
the morning by 8.00 and dropped off in the af-
ternoon by 3.00. We all  wish Mr Crissie a 
speedy recovery. 

 
 

A PAThS “Star of the Day” is chosen each day at 
Warlawurru School. Please ask your child if they 

were chosen today. 

Kindness is  being 
warm-hearted and 

thinking of others in the 
things we say and do. 

Our toner supplier won’t return my calls 
or emails, so it’s back to the old days for 
this week’s newsletter. 

The Bishop of our Diocese, Bishop Christopher Saunders, 
has declared this year to be the Year of Grace. Each parish 

has been asked to organise some events to help parishioners become more involved in the Year 
of Grace. Sr Alma is organising an event around the idea of “pilgrimage” and would like your 
ideas. She lives in the Convent on Thomas St, and works some days at the Op Shop next door. 
It would be great to share some ideas and come up with an event we can all take part in. 



 

With so much happening 
at Warlawurru Catholic 
School, it’s really not 
worth missing even a 
day.  1,2 & 3. SciTech 
visited our school on 
Tuesday. They brought 
some ingenious science 
activities which enter-
tained and educated chil-
dren about air, water, 
materials and energy. 
4. Argyle Mine employ-
ees Les and Nancy came 
to school last Friday to 
present students Emilia 
Button and Teeka More-
ton with prizes for their 
great work and atten-
dance in Term 1. They 
won family tickets to the 
Kimberley Moon con-
cert in Kununurra on 
Saturday. Congratula-
tions to both girls. 

    “Go, then, to all peoples everywhere and make 
them my disciples”. Matthew 28: 16-20 
                         
     Dean  Savoia   (Principal) 

Stapled to this newsletter you’ll find a copy of a form from 
the WA Country Health Service. It’s to get permission to 
check and treat Trachoma, the eye disease that can make 
you blind if it’s not treated. Please fill in the form with the 
names of your children and return it to school. Thanks. 


